
 
WIHS REGIONAL HORSE SHOW AND USHJA ZONE 3 CHAMPIONSHIP 

OCTOBER 20-22, 2017 
______________________________________________________________________________ 

The Laura Pickett Excellence in Horsemanship Award 
Presented by Vicki Lowell & JODS 

 

We are pleased to bring back a special trophy that remembers a fellow local equestrian and trainer. 
 The Laura Pickett Excellence in Horsemanship Award has been generously  

donated by Vicki Lowell in memory of Laura Pickett.  
New for 2017 the winner will receive a custom Equiline show jacket courtesy of JODS.  

 
The award will be presented to the “up and coming” adult or child rider and their trainer competing at the WIHS 

Regional Horse Show and USHJA Zone 3 Championship who best exhibit the enthusiasm, dedication, style and 
commitment to excellent horsemanship that brings out the best in horse and rider. 

 

Nominees will be designated by wearing a pink armband and will be judged both in and out of the show ring.  The 
winner will be chosen by committee and will be notified Sunday, October 22, 2017.  The winner and their family 
will be invited to join us on Thursday, October 26, 2017 at Verizon Center where the presentation will take place 
center ring during Barn Night at the 59th Annual Washington International Horse Show. 
 

For more information please contact Anna Becker at 202-525-3679 or info@wihs.org. 
 

Nominated by: _________________________________________________________________________ 
Nominator Phone/Email:             
Nominee: ____________________________________________________________________________ 
Nominee Phone/Email:              
If under 18, Parent Phone/Email:           
Tell us about the nominee and why we should consider them for this award? (Limit 250 words) 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
PLEASE SUBMIT FORMS TO REGIONAL SHOW SECRETARY BEV ABBOTT VIA EMAIL (bev.abbott2575@gmail.com) 
OR THE SHOW OFFICE BY NOON ON SUNDAY, OCTOBER 22, 2017. 

mailto:info@wihs.org

